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 New Certifications:    

 Phillip                  Michael          
Basic Welding             Food Worker Card 

In this issue: 

 Intern Updates 

 April Calendar 

  

INTERN UPDATES 

The CPH Project SEARCH Interns finished their 
second rotation in March, went on Spring Break, 
then began their third and final rotation.  They 
have begun filling out applications and 
interviewing for jobs as well. 
 
To prepare for this step in the process, a Mock 
Interview Day was held on March 7th.  
Representatives from the school district, hospital, 
DVR, Job Center, and Frontier Community 
Services conducted the interviews.  Phone 
interviews were also included. We appreciate all 
those who took the time out of their schedules to 
make this event happen.   
 
Interns attended a Job Fair on March 22nd at the 
Kenai Job Center. 

Preparing to greet  visitors 

to CPH, alongside two 

veteran volunteers. 

Teambuilding activities at CPH 

and Riverside Assisted Living.  

Building Towers. 

Hooked on the Bean  

Coffee Shop  

Gracie 

   

Phillip 

New Scrubs.  Thank you 

Sean and Courtney!! 

Giving Back.  Cleaning folders 

for Imaging. 

Justin 

Ian 

Justin 

Michael 



* By appointment only.  To schedule a tour contact: 

 Cindy Worley—(907) 513-9691 

cworley@kpbsd.k12.ak.us 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 Early 

Release 
6 7 8 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30       

April 2017 

Window Clings 

Magnets for        

departments 

Edible desserts from the Rosen 

Shingle Creek Catering Staff  

APPRECIATION 

FLOWS    ALL       

DIRECTIONS 


